

HOLLAND JUNIOR SCHOOL

Headteacher – Terence Sheen Chair of Governors – Margaret Cox

Holland Road Oxted Surrey RH8 9BQ

2 01883 715801

Fax 2 01883 722110

email: info@holland.surrey.sch.uk Thursday, 22 September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing to inform you that further to my letter of 8th September re Class Reps, I have only received one parent nomination.

In an effort to encourage more people to consider being a part of this Parent Council, we are therefore extending the deadline to Friday 30th September. Please complete the form overleaf and return it to school via your child.

Please do consider if you could take on this role or share it with another parent in your child's class, to ensure we have good, open lines of communication between the parents and the Senior Leadership of the school.

Yours sincerely,























Holland Junior School – Class Rep Nomination

My name isand I would be willing to
volunteer for the position of Class Rep for Class
My child is
I can be contacted by email on
Please give a few details about yourself and why you would like to be involved in this role:-

Please return to the school office by Friday 30th September





















